
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

Noida, dt. 13.06.2023 

RESUMING E-RICKSHAW FACILITY BETWEEN SECTOR-51 AND SECTOR-52  

The dedicated walkway is blocked due to the construction of the Foot over Bridge 
connecting Sectors 51 and 52. This has stopped free e-rickshaw services being operated 
jointly by NMRC & DMRC. But with due diligence considering commuter need especially 
children & old age persons the E-rickshaw service is being restored with possible modified 
route. Passengers can now take an e-rickshaw from both stations Sector-52 to Sector-51 
from 14/06/2023. 

NOIDA Authority is also taking action to cover available footpath for the pedestrian between 
these two stations. 

Ritu Maheshwari 
Managing Director 
NMRC  
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